1353 Pelham Street, Fonthill, ON L0S 1E0 905 892 3821 glynnagreen.dsbn.org

Mrs. P. Voth - Principal

MAY 2018





CULTURE FAIR 2018! Thank you to those individuals who supported our event on Friday! Thank you to the many parents and community members who stepped up to make this day possible! Frank Bieri and students from Niagara College International Department, Charles Voth, Doug Glancy, Vartan Semerjian, Amber and George from the Welland Multicultural Centre, Carolyn Finney, Bas Goedhart and our own staff who led workshops throughout the day! We celebrated diversity and understanding through workshops that included Metis Art, Inuit Games, Sign Language, Food, Brazilian Dance, Vietnamese Language, Chinese symbols, and much, much more! We were pleased to welcome the Niagara Regional Native Centre (NRNC) who started our day with drum, dance and story.

NIAGARA NUTRITION PARTNERS! Thank you to Julie Gledhill and Jessica Stephenson for getting our program off the ground! Students are enjoying healthy snacks every Monday and Wednesday morning. Please help us out! We are looking for volunteers...please contact Julie@juliegledhill.com if you are interested in joining our team!!

KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION! Students who will be joining our Glynn A. Green family in September 2018 are invited to join us on Wednesday, June 6th for an opportunity to visit, play and "get ready for Kindergarten"! Families are invited to drop in from 9-11 a.m. OR 2-5 p.m. We will be offering a FIRST RIDE at 4:30 p.m. Information about our program, questions answered, and what you need for September will be part of this visit! Invitations will be sent to families who have pre-registered; however, new families and registrations are welcome to join us!

MAKE CHANGE FOR CHILDREN! Thank you for supporting the Education Foundation of Niagara through our coin collection this week! The Kids Helping Kids Club will be promoting and counting! We are grateful for any loose change you have to support this worthy cause!!

BAG2SCHOOL FUNDRAISER! Thank you for cleaning out your closets to support our school! We have put the money in our "Glynn A. Green Garden Fund" as we have plans to improve our "curb appeal" once the construction is finished. We raised \$207.70 through this eco-friendly fundraising opportunity.

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION BREAKFAST - Please mark Friday, June 15th on your calendar and drop by the Gym from 7:30 - 9:30 a.m. for breakfast and a sincere thank you for supporting us through volunteering this year! This will be a "drop in" event where you can stay for as long as you have time and be served breakfast!! Our DANCE TEAMS will be participating in the DSBN Dance Showcase on May 8th at the Scotia Bank Centre in Niagara Falls. They will also be performing at our ARTS FESTIVAL ON MAY 10TH at 6:30 p.m. We have 32 dancers attending: Ella D., Jayda J., Jayna P, Tehya B., Maiya B., Katherine B., Jenna D., Mila G., Sophia L., Hannah S., Payton V., Jessica S., Sarah R., Kasey B., Rowan S., Hillary H., Madelyn L., Kaycie M., Angel S., Ally S., Claire B., Sydney W., Kristen L., Layla A., Julia R., Tessa J., Stella S., Kaitlyn F., Madison R., Amelia B., Eva B., Sarah E. Congratulations to our Glynn A Green Dance Teams!!

SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL

Our next School Advisory Council Meeting is on Tuesday, May 1st, 2018 @ 6:30 p.m. in the Learning Commons. If you are interested in assisting with **FUN FAIR on June 1st** - or you have some fun ideas for the event, please contact Julie Milligan jvottero17@hotmail.com

Paul Davis Parent Night - June 7th

If you have questions or ideas, please contact:

Jennifer McGregor - jennifermcgregor001@hotmail.com OR Gaetanne Barton - gaetanne.barton@sympatico.ca



MAY 2018 Page 2

HAIRY CHALLENGE 2018

Did you know that the Duchess of Cambridge donated 7 inches of her hair to help make wigs for children with cancer? If you are interested in participating in this very worthwhile cause, please fill out the registration form attached to this newslet-

ter! We are holding our event on

June 18th!

Caribou Math

Wkdqn#rx#r#wxghqw#zkr# sdwifsdwhg#q#kh#duerx#Pdwk# Frqwhvw#kly#prqwk#Wkh#rorzlqj# vwxghqw#soifhg#q#kh#NRS#WHQ#ru# GVEQ\$#Frqjudwxodwirqv#r#Dd|dk#V1# Mxdhwh#14P|d#V#Dxfd#E14D|oi#E14 Ivddf#N14Ddp#V14Dd#V14Pdwkhz#N14 Ddndvk#V#Jqq#

Qrdk#V#Rxu#blvw frpshwwlrq#iru# wk.b#|hdu#b#Pd|# 5qq#lqq#6uq1



INTERMEDIATE BADMINTON TEAM

The team participated in the Centennial Badminton Tournament and is moving on to the Brock Tournament next week.

Congratulations to students on their achievement at our first tournament: Hailey 5th, Brendan and Owen 5th,

Payton and Jenna 2nd, Samuel and Hannah 3rd and Cole 1st! Good luck as you move on to Brock on May 3rd!



TRACK AND FIELD - MAY 7th (Raindate May 9th)

Students in Grade 3-8 will participate in events that may qualify them to move on to the Regional

Tournament on May 15th at Centennial. Students in Kindergarten to Grade 2 will be participating in a fun day of races and games. We will offer a HOTDOG BBQ (with chips) to students who have pre-ordered. Freezies will be for sale for \$1.25. A LETTER has been sent home by e-mail (and attached to this newsletter) with reminders for the day. Parent volunteers are needed to assist with the BBQ. Please let Mrs. Voth know if you are available to help.

Please join us for an exciting day celebrating athletics and perseverance and sportsmanship!

The DSBN TRACK MEET IS JUNE 5th!

Athletes are reminded to dress appropriately, wear sunscreen and bring lots of water so that they can give their best throughout the day!



CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR GLYNN A. GREEN SCHOOL "MAKERS"!

Students displayed their creative skills at our "Makerspace Showcase" on April 24th. Students in Grades 6-7 worked to create 4-sided "machines" out of recycled materials that would deliver money into their piggy bank and were required to run for 20 seconds. All students enjoyed visiting and watching our makers at work! Aakash S., Bassil D., Robbie L., Samuel J., Liam S., Hailey W., Michelle B. and Juliette F. will be participating in the Makerspace Challenge at the DSBN on May 1st!



APRIL AWARD WINNERS

Kindergarten - Chrastina/Rossi -Henry C., Kazlyn T. and Cara R. Kindergarten - Knevel/Belvedere -

Anderson H. and Emma D.

Kindergarten - Cocroft - Avery H.

Grade 1 - Esme F. and Nathan X.

Grade 1/2 - Addyson H. and Alyssia I.

Grade 2 - Katie D. and Ella R.

Grade 2/3 - Miranda L., Audrey P., and Carter O.

Grade 3 - Leah B., Ava G. and Jaxson B.

Grade 4 Irwin-Kristina D., Ben F., and Scarlett M.



Grade 4 Rice -

Shelby B., Michael L. and Hasti B.

Grade 5 - Kaycie M. and Curtis L.

Grade 5/6—Madison M. and Tommy C. Grade 6 -

Ryan L., Liam M., Kasey B. and Luca B.

Grade 7 - Noah S. and Sara E.

Grade 7/8 - Peyton V. and Tehya B.

Grade 8 -

Leeland B., Emma L. and Natasha B.

MAY 2018 Page 3

EQAO 2018

Grade 3 and Grade 6 students will write EQAO each day from Thursday May 24th until Thursday, May 31. **Grade students** will write during our First Block from 9 - 10:40 a.m. **Grade 6 students** will write during our Second



Block from 11:20 a.m. until 1 p.m. After EQAO is complete, we will celebrate our hard work with an Sundae Party. Students will be provided with a granola bar each day as part of their EQAO package. Students are encouraged to bring water bottles and additional snacks to keep up their energy. We use EQAO to assist us in ensuring that we are providing appropriate strategies and support to students, as well as to celebrate the learning and growth of our students across the Primary and Junior Divisions. Please do your best to schedule appointments around these times. Thank you for your support!



SCHOOL LUNCHES

Pizza

May 3rd, 24th and 31st

HOTDOG BBQ May 7th (or May 9th) Track and Field

> SUBS May 10th



Students in Grades 3 will be travelling to Brock on May 1st, 8th and

22nd! This program is sponsored through the Education Foundation of Niagara.

Check out the program at: www.lifesavingsociety.com

PRINCIPAL FOR THE DAY

Monday, May 14th

Students who would like the opportunity to try out the Principal's Chair are invited to submit their letters between May 2 and May 10th for the opportunity to have a "day in charge"! Why should you be "Principal of

Glynn A.
Green" let Mrs.
Voth know!



Congratulations to the CHESS MASTERS who qualified for our DSBN Chess Tournament!

Sasha T. - 1st place (Sasha moved on to complete in the Provincial Tournament where she won 2, lost 2 and tied 1 - WELL DONE!!)

Samuel J. - 6th, Austin W. - 10th, Matthew K.—17th and Aakash S. - 18th



ARTS FESTIVAL May 10th 6:30-9 p.m.

Each student will display a piece of Visual Art. You can make a donation to our "Art Auction" to support our school!

The Main Stage will be in the gym...
Glynn A. Green Dance Teams @ 6:30 p.m.

Kindergarten Choir @ 6:40 p.m.

Primary Choir @ 6:50 p.m.

Junior/Intermediate Choir @ 7 p.m. and Bucket Drumming @ 7:10 p.m.

Junior Dance Class Performances @ 7:20 p.m.

Intermediate Black Light Dances @ 7:30 p.m.



PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR FUN FAIR

JUNE 1, 2018. 5-8 P.M.

Information about classroom baskets for our raffles will be coming home by email on Friday! LOTS of fun is being planned! If you would like to contribute in any way...please contact Mrs. Voth!

The winners of the poster contest are: Isabella M., and Juliette F. in 6D, Emma S. in 4R and Sara E. in 7V.

FOREST OF READING

We had over 100 students participate in Blue Spruce (that includes the

Kindergartens who read all 10 books). We had 40 grade 1&2's come to the Blue Spruce Club! 30 students have been actively involved in Silver Birch & Red Maple. 136 students voted and the results are posted outside the Learning Commons!

17 students will be attending the Silver Birch/Red Maple Conference!!